
Cherry, Brian K 

5/13/2014 3:10:04 PM
Karen Clopton (kvc@cpuc.ca.gov) (kvc@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

RedactedCc:
Bcc:
Subject: FW: Adeyemi Edward Esan

Karen - I had the opportunity to meet Adeyemi today at PG&E and discuss the utility 
industry. Adeyemi is a recent graduate from Boalt (last week !) and is interested in 
discussing opportunities in the energy space both public and private. Would you be 
able to chat with him sometime to give him your thoughts and insights ? Thank you in 
advance.

From: |Redacted___________________
Sent: Tuesday, May 13, 2014 11:34 AM
To: Cherry, Brian K
Subject: Adeyemi Edward Esan

Dear Mr. Cherry,

It was a pleasure meeting you this morning sir, thank you very much for taking time off your 
busy schedule to meet me. I appreciate the words of advice and guidance, It helped me get a 
clearer sense of what I need to consider while I search for a job.

As discussed I have attached my resume, thanks again and have a wonderful week sir.

Best Regards,

Redacted

SB GT&S 0076913

mailto:kvc@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:kvc@cpuc.ca.gov


Redacted

LLM Environmental Law, Energy and Clean Technology (cand.) '14
Berkeley School of Law
214 Boalt Hall
University of California
Berkeley. CA 94720______________ .

Redacted

SB GT&S 0076914


